
PUBLIC NOTICE 

     Clay Cap Material  

 

The RM of Meota was successful in obtaining a grant through the Rural Integrated 

Roads for Growth (RIRG) program to rehabilitate the Jackfish grid from 3.2 km north of 

Hwy 26 to 9.0 km north of Hwy 26. The province will contribute $500,000 towards the 

total estimated cost of $1,173,000. 

 

The RM requires Clay Cap Material for the project. To reduce haul costs the ideal 

source of material will be in close proximity to the roadway. Interested land owners are 

encouraged to contact the CAO at 306-892-2061 or cao@rmmeota468.ca 
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